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NPCI/2023-24/BBPS/028/AD1         28th March 2024                                                
 
 
To 
All BBPOUs 
Bharat Bill Payment System,  
NPCI Bharat BillPay Ltd. 
 
 

Respected Sir/Madam, 

 

Subject: Addendum to Circular Number NPCI/2023-24/BBPS/028 - Revision in Fetch retention period for 

Bajaj Finance (BFL000000NAT01) 

 
This is in reference to Circular Number NPCI/2023-24/BBPS/028, dt. 11th March 2024 communicating the 

BBPOUs about changes in the existing process pertaining to fetch retention period for Bajaj Finance.  

 

BBPOUs are requested to make note of the correct Biller ID BAJA00000NATGS for the aforementioned 

circular. 

 

The circular communicated the revised process that a fetch request, on the date on which payment 

request is submitted by the customer, is mandatory for settlement of a transaction, i.e. fetch done by the 

customer will be valid for that calendar day only (00:00 - 23:59) and should be expired at the end of the 

day. No payment should be allowed against old fetch transactions. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
Sd/- 
 
Noopur Chaturvedi 
Chief Executive Officer (CEO) 
NPCI Bharat BillPay Ltd. 
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